From: V. Plum

Sent: 31 July 2019 20:53
To: Planning
Subject: Objection to planning proposals, 55 Millfield Lane 2018/3672/P.

Dear Planning

It is with some frustration and annoyance that | see that yet another application has come forward
to tear down a perfectly adequate building to build MORE highly expensive private dwellings (not
social housing, for which there might be some collective, community argument to be made)

We ALL ought to be crucially aware of the fragility of our green spaces. Perhaps the people who
are proposing this new venture, which will benefit a very small few and deprive, inconvenience
and destroy the pleasure and community resource for several hundreds/thousands of others —
those of us who TRULY love our Heath and engage WITH the Heath rather than attempt to stifle it
— should be invited to be re-educated by meeting with conservationists.

It is not just other PEOPLE who will suffer from the increased noise, traffic and pollution of build,
but the animal, bird, insect and plant life that the true lovers of the Heath so gratefully appreciate
and try to share this space with. WE seek to coexist, not to selfishly and wantonly impose and
dominate.

Mankind's misuse of our lovely planet, is, we know, destroying our world at a rapid space.
Perhaps council should run ALL planning schemes past Greta Thunberg and SHE at least might
have the good sense to change the minds of property developers intent only on their own, selfish
wants!

Sincerely

Victoria Plum. Heath Appreciator, KLPA member, N6 resident



